
Temporary closure of Students’ Study
Room at To Kwa Wan Public Library

     The Students' Study Room at To Kwa Wan Public Library will be closed
from July 5 to 7 and partially closed from July 8 to October 17 for repair
works, while other library services will remain normal, a Leisure and
Cultural Services Department spokesman announced today (June 1).
 
     For enquiries, please call 2926 4155.
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